December 2, 2024

Via Electronic Mail

Sharron Hagge

215 Atwell St.

Elgin, IL 60124
SharronHagge23@gmail.com

RE: RESPONSE TO FOIA REQUEST

Dear Ms. Hagge:

Thank you for writing to Central Community Unit School District No. 301 with your request for
information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”), 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.,
received on November 14, 2024. The District previously notified you of the need for an
extension of time, and we now provide the District’s timely response to your request.

Your request is restated below:

Copy of Central High School's Parking Policies, Procedures and Requirements
for Student Parking effective August 21, 2024 through November 14, 2024

Your request is granted. See enclosed documentation. In addition, the 2024-2025 Student and
Parent/Guardian Handbook is available on the District’s website at the following web address:
https://central301.net/handbooks/

As the District’s FOIA Officer, I am responsible for the District’s response to your request. If |
have misunderstood your request in any way, please clarify your request in writing to me.

Sincerely,
Graydon Engle

FOIA Officer
Director of Grants


https://central301.net/handbooks/

